
From: Mike Stubblefield
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; "Michael Barrett"; "Jerry Smith"; "Randall Hicks"
Subject: Lime Rock Resources II-A, L.P. Atoka San Andres Unit No.141 release. 2RP-3627
Date: Monday, April 25, 2016 11:32:05 AM
Attachments: Atoka San Unit No 141 Remediation plan Final closure report (3) corrected.pdf

Atoka San Andres Unit #141 Final C-141 signed (4-20-16).pdf

Dear Mike Bratcher,
 
R.T. Hicks Consultants is pleased to send the Final Closure Report for release at Lime Rock Resources
 II-A, L.P.  Atoka San Andres Unit No.141. A copy of the analytical report received from Cardinal
 Laboratories for the Atoka San Andres Unit No.141 release will be send in a separate e-mail. A hard
 copy Final C-141 form requesting closure for the release at the Atoka San Andres Unit No.141 will
 be hand delivered to the Artesia NMOCD office.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mike Stubblefield
575-365-5034
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